

Pearl River School District

135 West Crooked Hill Road Pearl River, New York 10965-2730 www.pearlriver.org

Phone: 845-620-3900 - Fax: 845-920-0494

4-30-21 COVID-19 Update

April 30, 2021

Dear Pearl River School Community,

We are very happy to report that we did not receive any reports of new COVID-19 cases in the District this week!

The district will continue to keep the school community informed regarding how this virus is impacting schools. We hope that we continue to see the decline of new cases in the county and state as well.

Have a great weekend!